
Casual Dining Sub-Committee Minutes
July 31, 2024  10:30 am

           Auditorium Conference Room

Present:  Judy Schmidt, Susan Scott, Mary Reter, Pink Wesorick, Jan Ulics, Marissa 
Larcom, Pamela Evans, Bob Cobe,  and Diane Turcotte.  No one was absent.

Judy called the meeting to order at 10:30 am. A quorum was present.

Judy said first order of business was to recognize new members, Bob Cobe and Diane 
Turcotte.  Then we proceded to elect a new chairman and secretary.  Mary Reter was 
elected Chairman and Bob Cobe was elected secretary.  Bob said he was an “idea man “ 
not a food critic and resigned his newly elected position as secretary.  Jan Ulics agreed to 
try the secretary position for the following month.         

Pamela reported on grille menu changes for the next 2 months.  They were as follows:
Breakfast special changes:

Monday—Breakfast Burrito
Wednesday—TBA
Friday—French Toast

Other changes:
Iced cinnamon rolls will be replacing the sticky buns.
Angus burgers remain.
Cobb salad will be added to the lunch menu.
Personal pan pizzas are back.

Lunch special changes:
Monday---Stuffed Shells
Tuesday---Burritos
Wednesday---Cubans
Thursday---Chili Cheese Dog
Friday---Open Faced Turkey sandwich

All specials will be evaluated every 2 months based on sales.

Bob mentioned that signage needs to be more visible.  Discussion followed.  The Sports Bar 
will be discussed next month in more detail.

The meeting was adjourned.  Next meeting will be August 28, 2024 at 10:30 am.
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Susan Scott
Secretary
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